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Beginning in the 2022-2023 school year, Kaufman ISD will implement a new 1st and 2nd

grade Standards-Based Report Card in an effort to report student progress in a manner
that is consistent and aligned with state curriculum standards. The report card informs
parents about student progress toward critical skills/standards that are expected. It is
designed to give you, the parent, helpful information on the progress of your child
throughout the school year. The new standards-based report card is different from the
previous report card for 1st and 2nd graders in that the student will not receive a
numerical grade for each content area. Instead, students will receive feedback on the
student’s progress toward mastery of each standard.

Kaufman ISD is committed to providing parents with high-quality information on
students' academic and social progress. Attached you’ll find a copy of the report card
that is designed to be used in conjunction with the grading rubrics for each content area.
We ask that you leave the rubrics in your student’s folder or binder so that you may
reference it throughout the year.  These rubrics have been specifically designed to help
parents better understand the reporting format.  They can also be found on our website.

Please do not hesitate to contact your student’s campus if you have any additional
questions.
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